Dear Mrs. Lewis,

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to formally inform you of my decision to withdraw from the Volusia County School Board District 4 race.

After careful consideration, I believe this is the best decision moving forward.

I want to express my gratitude for the assistance I have received from the Supervisor of Elections office along the way. Please let me know if there are any further steps I need to take to formalize this withdrawal process.

Thank you once again.

Sincerely, Merrick Brunker